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Pamela Martin

From: Judy Scopelleti < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 7:55 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 Pickleball Courts at Court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councillors 
 
I am writing to express the need for pickleball facilities on the Peninsula. I am aware Council will be voting 
on the possibility of opening the court at Centennial Park and I would like to lend my support for this to 
occur.  
 
I am a 72 year old senior woman living in N. Saanich after moving from Langley two years ago. I signed up to 
play pickleball as a way to get active and be outdoors in a sporting activity. You would be surprised at how 
many people over 50 play. It is fun and an activity that is being played by people of all ages.  
 
We just need the facilities to be available.  
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely  
 
judy scopelleti 
 

 
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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